Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Department of Transport and Regional Services

CASA
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2000-2001, (30 May 2001 )


Question: 
CASA 03

Topic:   

Mr Toller’s breach investigation – changeover of compliance Assistant Director.

Hansard Page/Written Question on Notice: 222

Senator O’Brien asked:  
Mr Boys would have been reporting to you?

Mr Ilyk:
If I recall correctly, it was at around that time the change occurred, yes.

Senator O’Brien:
Yes, my notes indicate it was around the time of 8 or 9 November. 

Answer: 

On 9 November 2000, CASA staff were notified that effective from 13 November 2000, the Enforcement and Investigations section would report to the Office of Legal Counsel.
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